
 

 

ARTP Spirometry Certification Update 
 

The Association for Respiratory Technology and Physiology (ARTP) have been 

working hard over the past 6 months, collating feedback and auditing the entire 

certification process in order to identify areas which can be improved. We are working 

with our partners in spirometry, including PCRS and ARNS, to make sure the 

spirometry certification is a marker of quality assured diagnostic spirometry, that 

healthcare professionals across the UK can be proud of.  

Over the coming weeks and months we will be publishing the results of our audit, and 

creating ways to provide continuous feedback to ensure we are communicating with 

spirometry stakeholders. We will also be making a few improvements to the 

certification process. Look out for updates on social media channels, in the ARTP 

spirometry newsletter and in emails if you are currently completing the certification or 

are on the national register. 


